Attachment A: In the Dear Colleague letter, Attachment A references what the states had
originally proposed/submitted to the Department. Whatever the states had originally
submitted can be accessed in these two websites:

http://www.ed.gov/admins/finaid/about/ac-smart/state-programs06.html

http://www.ed.gov/admins/finaid/about/ac-smart/2007/state-programs-07.html

Due to the volume of information, the state proposals will not be included here.


http://www.ed.gov/admins/finaid/about/ac-smart/2007/state-programs-07.html
http://www.ed.gov/admins/finaid/about/ac-smart/state-programs06.html

